
 
 

 

 

October 28, 2011 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
          
FROM:  Janell Kim 
 Financial Services Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: ADDENDUM NO. 2, INVITATION FOR BIDS NO. J12195 

  TO PROVIDE LONG DISTANCE TELEPHONE SERVICES 
  FOR THE JUDICIARY, STATE OF HAWAII 
 
 

 This ADDENDUM NO. 2 for the subject IFB is to inform you that the Bid Opening 

Date, originally scheduled for November 18, 2011, has changed.  The new BID OPENING 

DATE is hereby amended to Monday, November 21, 2011, 2:00 p.m. HST.    

 

 This Addendum may also be accessed through our website at 

www.courts.state.hi.us under “General Information / Business with the Judiciary”.  

Questions regarding the technical aspects of the IFB may be directed to Richard 

Murakami, the Contract Administrator for this project in the Judiciary Information 

Technology & Communications Division at (808) 538-5314 or email 

richard.h.murakami@courts.hawaii.gov.   Other IFB or contract questions may be directed 

to Jonathan Wong in the Judiciary Contracts & Purchasing Office at (808) 538-5805 or 

email jonathan.h.wong@courts.hawaii.gov .  Thank you. 
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